Elizabeth Sommo Portland

Dear Labor and Housing Committee-I would like you to support investing significant state resources in housing this session through passage of LD 211 (shelter funding) and LD 473 (rental vouchers) and others. Investing in housing is good for everyone in Maine. It is extremely hard to find affordable housing in much of Maine and this discourages people from either moving here or moving back after time away. It means that jobs are extremely difficult to fill and people are not as flexible as they would like to be.

Thank you for your consideration, Elizabeth Sommo Portland

Portland